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Dear Committee,
I wish to express my objection to any changes to the abortion laws in Queensland.

I believe that a life is created at conception, and that a child in the worm is a 'person'. You only have to look at
 the scans that are taken. We value life of a child after birth and would not think of killing that person but we
 seam to think that a child before that are born is not a person.

Yours faithfully
Dennis Hewitt

Sent from my iPad
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